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1. Office Name: Member Services Director 
 
2. Office Term: July 2013 - June 2015 
 
3. What kind of interaction have you had with your committees thus far this year? 
What support have you been able to provide them? 
 
I have regularly (every 8 weeks) sent emails to check in with my committee chairs to assess progress on ongoing projects and to ensure they have had what is needed to complete their work. This has included seeking input to see if any of my committees needed additional financial resources now provided by the NMRT dues increase. I have worked closely with the Web Committee and other NMRT leadership to begin the transition of handbook content to the NMRT website, as required by ALA, and have been supervising an ad hoc committee who is reviewing web content looking for outdated material. I have also been working with the Resume Review Services Committee and acted as a booth greeter and resume reviewer at Midwinter to ensure a smooth process. 
Additionally, I have forwarded on a number of questions regarding NMRT processes to the NMRT President and Vice President/President Elect as needed.
4. What would you still like to accomplish in your office before the end of your term? 
I will be working with all of my committees to update process information in the NMRT handbook prior to the migration of that content to the website. I will also be updating information available on my own position as Member Services Director. It is the intention of the Resume Review Services Committee to create some flyers/handouts in advance of ALA Annual, so I will be assisting with that process. I am also working to get the ad hoc committee’s recommendations in time to have the regular NMRT Web Committee complete recommended updates prior to the end of my term. Finally, I hope to get the information I have on continuing projects, including the handbook migration, in order to pass on to my successor.
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